
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Tideline Public House - email from Angie Pelaggi
Date: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 1:00:40 PM

To the Planning Board,
Please see the email from Angie Pelaggi below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 
 

From: Angie <angiedakota@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 10:07 AM
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>; Todd Selig
<tselig@ci.durham.nh.us>; John Pelaggi <jpelaggi@gmail.com>
Subject: Food truck court in Durham
 
Hi Mr. Selig and Mr. Behrendt,
I'm writing in regards to the proposal for the food truck court in Durham.  I
read the proposal and it looks like an amazing space for the community and
local businesses.  There would be so many benefits to this project including
offering jobs, a gathering place for local residents, families and students,
increasing the diversity of dining options, a place to hold charitable and social
events, enhancing the historic district, getting people outside and more active,
the list goes on.  I think Durham and the surrounding community needs a place
like this.  Now, more than ever, we need space that builds community, makes
people feel connected and brings people together.  I think this project would
do just that and so much more and my family and I are in support of seeing this
through fruition.  I'm excited to see where this goes and wish you all the best in
bringing this exciting new space to Durham. 
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Regards, 
Angie Pelaggi and family


